
 

 

 
Attention seniors. If you did NOT sign up for the senior trip but might want to go, please see Ms. Ryder or Mrs. 

Ardoin to be put on the waiting list.  

 

If you need your Interact volunteer hours verified for National Honor Society, please stop by room 220 during 

homeroom or after school.  

 

Attention juniors:  Want to help out with planning and building the junior prom? We will be working in Room 

7-2 on Wednesdays and Thursdays until 5:15 for the month of January.  See Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada with any 

questions.  

 

Students who are planning on attending the winter formal on Saturday, February 4th, please note it is for 

Southern Regional students only. Middle School, and students from other schools or graduates cannot attend. 

Tickets are now on sale in all lunches in both buildings and the cost is $6.00 per ticket. 

 
The Phys Ed department announces this year’s dance week for all 11th & 12th graders beginning Monday, January 30.  The final 
dance-off day will be Friday, Feb 3 in each P.E. period.  Good luck to all. 
 
Attention ALL SENIOR GUYS! There will be a Mr. Regional organizational meeting on January 31st @ 2:15 in 

room 103. All interested participants must attend. Passes will be given to go to sports after the meeting. If you 

aren’t sure you want to join, come and see what it’s all about!  

 

There will be a Super Smash Brothers tournament on Thursday, February 2 in the 11/12 cafeteria from 3:00 pm-

5:00 pm.  The cost to enter the tournament is $5.00, or $1.00 to be a spectator.  Sign-up sheets are available 

outside room 9-14.  There will be cash and other prizes for the winners. 

 
Will you be around LBI for Super Bowl Sunday, Feb 5th? 
Are you part polar bear and ready to take a plunge into the icy Atlantic Ocean? 
Come join the Boys and Girls Swim team in the 13th Annual Super Plunge on Super Bowl Sunday. 
Applications are available in both Main Offices and on St. Francis' website. 

 
ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2017 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open 
on the district website.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must apply 
before the January 31st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award, however, you must 
complete the online application before January 31st to be considered.  If you have trouble with the 
application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start this process early so you don’t miss 
out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present Me and My Girl. The show opens on Wednesday, March 

1st and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, March 4th.  All shows are at 7:00 pm.  

Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.  Advanced ticket order forms can be found on the district 

website www.srsd.net and in each main office.   Advance ticket sales deadline is Friday, February 24th.  After 

that date, no advance ticket requests will be accepted.  Remaining tickets may be purchased at the door on the 

night of each performance when the box office opens at 6:00 pm 
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The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep 
Classes this spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  
Classes begin March 27th. 

  


